Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: adult care charge debts
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

How many individuals, since 1 April 2021 to date, have been referred to debt collection agencies for non-payment of non-residential social care charges?

Answer:
21
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
